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Mark Colombo

From: roy <roy@mayhugh.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2021 2:57 PM
To: Mark Colombo; Hossein Hashemzadeh (CTR)
Subject: Dismissal of KILA-LD displacement application

 
RE: KILA-LD,ch 8 Cherry Valley, FCC ID# 129642 
 
Greetings, 
 
 Please dismiss the recently filed displacement application # 0000127098 for the above referenced station. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Roy Mayhugh 
Licensee 
(760) 608-7783 


